Friday 25th October 2019



Well done everyone!

We have reached the end of the first half term in school! The children have dazzled us with the way in which they have settled back into lessons & made excellent progress in their learning. Reception, Nursery & Year 3 parents, you should be especially proud of your children! They have settled into new routines with ease & we look forward to watching them progress throughout the year.

Amelia & Amelie in Year 2 wrote a prayer for the end of term & read it out in assembly this morning. What super-stars you are! All of the ideas in the prayer are their own & I am so impressed by their awareness of the community in which they live & learn.

Dear God,

Thank you for all of the new children in our school.

Thank you for all the animals, we like it when they come to visit us.

Thank you for the PTA, if we didn't have them, we wouldn't have lovely things in school.

Thank you for our new friends in our lunch-time families.

Make sure we have a lovely half-term.

Thank you God for everything, Amen.



Infant Notices

Consultations

Thank you to those who came to consultation evening. We hope that you were able to share conversations with your child about the pride you felt in their achievements. Please remember that the next consultation evening will take place for both Junior & Infant pupils on 10th March 2020. On that day, school will finish for children at 1pm.

Good-bye Mrs Harrison

Today we said good-bye to Mrs Harrison at breakfast & lunch club. Mrs Harrison has been a member of staff in the Infant school for the past 24 years. We would like to thank her for her work in our school & wish her well for the future.

Junior Notices

Harvest Celebration—DON'T FORGET!!

On Friday 8th November at 2.15pm, there will be a harvest celebration in the Junior School where children from Year 2 and Year 6 will entertain with some songs and you will be treated to soup and a roll. All are welcome so please do come along. Throughout the week, we will collect donations to go to St Albans Foodbank and Women's Refuge. We look forward to seeing you all there!

Please send in these items requested by St Albans Foodbank the w/c 4th November

- MEAT TINNED (CORNED BEEF, HAM, STEWS, ETC) VERY SHORT OF
- RICE PUDDING TINNED
- LAUNDRY TABS/LIQUID/GELS
- HOUSEHOLD CLEANING SPRAYS
- FRUIT JUICE LONG LIFE
- JAM
- TINNED FRUIT
- RICE
- TINNED CARROTS/PEAS
- DESSERTS (JELLIES, STEAMED PUDDINGS, ANGEL DELIGHT ETC)
- CUSTARD TINNED
- SHOWER GEL, SHAMPOOS

Wishing you a wonderful half term break. If you are travelling on holiday, have a safe journey and we will see you all on Monday 4th November.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Cannon, Mrs Porter and all the staff of Ss Alban and Stephen Schools Federation.